
WEEKLY UPDATE

Danish Friends 
Ane and Klaus visited
the school this week as
part of the Erasmus+
programme. They really
enjoyed learning about
schools in Ireland and
shared videos of what
school is like in
Denmark. 
We look forward to
doing further projects
between the two
schools in the future.
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Seachtain na Gaeilge
Beidh Seachtain na Gaeilge ar siúl an
tseachtain seo chugainn. We’ll be
celebrating with lots of fun activities in
school next week. Bain triail as do chuid
Gaeilge!! 

Skipping workshop  
The children will get to learn 
lots of new skipping skills on
Wednesday March 13th.

le dea ghuí - Anna Acting Principal

World Book Day 
Celebrate World Book today -
book tokens have gone home
today which can go towards
buying a new book! 

GAA superstars! 

RETNS participated in the annual FAI 5-a-side
competition held in Wayside Celtic this week. Both
teams represented the school magnificently and
both teams went unbeaten. Our boys team will
represent the school in next month's Dublin final.
A fantastic achievement and well done to both
teams!

5th Class Moon art work

Skellig Michael by Rang 6
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